Darwin Hindman, Mayor, City of Columbia

701 E. Broadway

Columbia, MO 65201
Mr. Hindman:








   1 June, 2007
On behalf of the Bonne Femme Stakeholder Committee, we ask the City of Columbia to adopt and implement the Bonne Femme Watershed Plan. Attached is the addendum to the plan (note that you have received a copy of the plan). The plan’s recommendations focus on protecting streams in the watershed as it urbanizes. The addendum has public comments submitted about the plan, and Stakeholder responses to those comments. 
We are very interested in ensuring the Bonne Femme Watershed Plan is adopted and implemented. Therefore, we request an annual report on Columbia’s progress on adopting and implementing the plan. Please send the annual report (preferably in electronic format) to us by August 1st each year, starting in 2008.

We thank you for your cooperation.

On behalf of the entire Bonne Femme Stakeholder Committee,

Glen Ehrhardt, Co-Chair


Ben Londeree, Co-Chair

302 Campusview Drive, Suite 204 

2601 Chapel Wood Terrace
Columbia, MO 65201 


Columbia, MO 65203
442-0131 (w)  529-0379 (cell)

445-2550


gehrhardt@rewlaw.net


Londereeb@missouri.edu 
cc: Bill Watkins
     Timothy Teddy

